
OUR LADY OF FATIMA SCHOOL 

  

Upcoming Events: 

4.17.19 Living Stations 

4.17.19 Progress Reports 

4.18.19 Noon Dismissal 

4.29.19 Classes Resume 

5.2.19 Noon Dismissal 

5.3.19 NO SCHOOL - No Extended 

Care 

Set a guard, O LORD, over my mouth; Keep watch 

over the door of my lips. 

- Psalm 141:3 

April 17, 2019 

In this week’s folder: 

 8th Grade Hot Lunch 

Flyer 

 May Calendar 

 Parent Club Invoices 

 Debbie Parreira 

Memorial Blood Drive 

 

Our Lady of Fatima, Pray for us. 

Photo Caption 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Tomorrow at noon we will begin our Easter vacation.  I hope you and 
your family have a restful and blessed week off.  I look forward to 
hearing of student adventures upon their return.  When classes resume 
on April 29 we will be only four weeks away from Summer Vacation.  It 
is hard to believe the year has flown by so quickly.  Be sure to 
communicate with your child’s teacher regarding end of the year 
activities and field trips, we want to ensure all of our families enjoy the 
close of another successful academic year.  Easter is a time of 
celebration of the gift of hope and salvation we have been given.  May 
you all bask in the Triumph and Glory of God.  

Spring Fever 

This time of year brings with it certain excitement and enthusiasm.  Our students are eager for Easter 

Vacation and already counting the days until summer.  This time also brings with it a certain amount of 

uncertainty.  We wonder how our students grew and we wonder how they will adjust to a new school 

year.  Here at Our Lady of Fatima we tend to wonder who our children will be placed with next year.  I 

have heard several rumors, and my teachers have been approached with several rumors regarding clas-

ses for next year.  I encourage you not to engage in idle chatter regarding decisions of the school, those 

kinds of conversations tend to only lead to unrest.  When plans for next year have been made I will inform 

the school community.  I assure you that the rigor of your children's education is my highest priority.  I 

believe that the students at Our Lady of Fatima School are capable of greatness, and we intend to contin-

ue to cultivate their gifts with each passing year.   

STAR Testing: 

We will begin our third round of STAR testing 
Monday April 29.  Please make sure your child 
is well rested and filled with a hearty breakfast.  
Our students have been showing immense 
growth this year.  Let’s keep up the good work! 


